MS. MULDROW'S
CLASS NEWSLETTER
8/28-9/8

| enjoy teaching your children and look forward to the rest of the year with them!

Hello parents,

Thank you for doing such a great job of providing school supplies and ensuring students

arrive on time daily.

, Please make sure students wear their PE uniforms to school on the appropriate PE day of
the week. Ms. Muldrow's Homeroom PE day is Thursdays. Ms. Beatty's Homeroom PE day

is Mondays.

Homework will be in their homework folder on Mondays and will be due on Fridays.

WHAT ARE WE
EARNNG R

ABOUT’ 9/4 NO SCHOOL LABOR DAY
‘ 9/5 TESTING
9/7 OPEN HOUSE 6-7PM

NATURAL RESOURCES
CROPS
EXPOSITORY WRITING
CENTRAL IDEA
AUTHOR’S PURPOSE
VOWELS
CONJUNCTIONS
CONTEXT CLUES

contact info:
kmuldrow@fcymca.org




